From:  Fitch, Julic A.

Sent: 10/15/2013 4:31:32 PM

To: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Cc:

Bec:

Subject: Re: Periodic communications meeting

| think we're on but this looks like you are cancelling. Will the 28« still work?

Julie

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 3:28 PM

To: Fitch, Julie A.

Subject: Declined: Periodic communications meeting

When: Monday, October 28, 2013 11:30 AM-1:00 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).

Where: Probably the usual

My schedule is confusing me — are we on for lunch on the 28*?
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